






  BENNET ELEMENTARY  

NEWSLETTER  
                                                  Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
                                                                  meet the challenges of the  future. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bennet Elementary News 
What a great year we have had! I am so 

proud of all the student’s efforts this 

year!  The last month of school will be 

busy with fieldtrips, State Testing, 

Track Day and classroom activities. 

Please be watching for notes regarding 

these fun times. 

 

Students in grades 3rd -5th are 

participating in NSCAS testing next 

week. Please encourage your child to get 

a good nights sleep and eat a healthy 

breakfast.  

 

The last day for Accelerated Reader will 

be Wednesday, May 1st for students in      

1st-5th grade. Due to construction, 

parking, and spacing the AR medals will 

be handed out at Track Day.  See the 

Elementary Track and Field Day times. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of 

Bennet Elementary and your child’s 

education.  Linde Walter 

 

Lost and Found 
You may want to encourage your child to 

look through the lost and found; we have 

everything from coats, water bottles, 

and lunch boxes! 

 

 

Elementary Track and Field 

Day 
4th and 5th grade students will have a track 

day at the Palmyra track on Friday, May 10th 

beginning at 8:45 AM.  Parents are invited to 

attend this event. Activities will wrap up 

around 11:30. 4th grade students will receive 

their AR medals at 11:30. 

 

3rd Grade will be participating in track 

activities starting at 1:00 PM on Friday, May 

10th at the PHS track.  3rd grade students 

will receive their AR medals at 2:15. 

 

KDG will be rotating through stations at the 

PHS Track on Friday, May 10th from 12:00-

1:00. 

 

Students in 1st and 2nd grade will be 

participating in track activities at the 

Palmyra High School Track on Monday, May 

13th. 

 

1st grade students will be participating in 

track activities from 11:00-12:00.  1st grade 

students will receive their AR medals at 

10:45 before they start the track activities. 

 

2nd grade students will be participating in 

track activities from 12:30-1:30. 2nd grade 

students will receive their AR medals at 1:30. 

 

Students will be transported by bus to the 

PHS Track. Teachers will be sending home 

more information about this in the upcoming 

weeks.  
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5th Grade Graduation 

Tuesday, May 14th will be the 5th grade 

graduation at Palmyra High School. 

Please note the change in location to 

Palmyra High School. Students will be 

bussed from Bennet to the HS and back 

for this event. Students may leave with 

parents after graduation if they let the 

classroom teacher and office know. 

Those families attending may enter 

Palmyra High School through the West 

doors. Graduation will begin at 1:30. 

Parents and grandparents are invited to 

attend. 

April 

-22nd NSCAS testing begins 3rd-5th 

May 

-10th Track and Field (KDG, 4th, 5th and 3rd) 

-13th  Track and Field (1st and 2nd ) 

-14th 5th Grade Graduation (1:30 PM PHS) 

15th Last Student Day (no afterschool rec) 

 

5th Grade Visit to Palmyra 
Fifth-grade parents, please mark your 

calendars for Wednesday, April 24th at 5:30 

PM. You and your child are invited to attend a 

campus visit at Palmyra Junior/Senior High. 

At 5:30 there will be a question and answer 

session followed by a tour provided by your 

child. 

 

This is a great opportunity for your child to 

see the Junior and Senior High School. 

Bennet Singers 

& 5th Grade Band 
Amazing job Monday night by our 

5th grade Bennet Singers and Band 

at the Spring Concert. You sounded 

amazing! 

 

 

Bennet Boosters 

Flower pick up will be on 

Thursday, May 9th at the 

Bennet Elementary gym. Be 

looking for more information on 

times and parking in the weekly newsletter, 

on the Booster Facebook page and in print 

form with your child’s order. 





 

Join us for a great cause! 
 

Foundation for  
Knowledge District OR-1 

Fundraiser!! 
 

Tuesday, May 7nd ,2024 
 

Tuesday, from 5pm-8pm a portion of all sales will 
go back to help the 

Foundation for Knowledge!  
 

Lincoln’s DQ Grill & Chill – 84th & HWY 2  

402-489-0736 



 

Panthers Legion Baseball Post 280 & 195 

Fundraiser 

April 21st    11-3 

Bennet Legion Hall 

 

Please come support your local Legion Baseball team. We will be offering: 

 

Hatch’s BBQ Pulled Pork Sandwiches 

Hotdogs 

Baked Beans 

Potato Salad 

Chips 

Iced Tea  

Lemonade 

Desserts 
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